## 9th grade confirmation

August 4, 2019

Dear Parents,

Do you have a child entering 9th grade in September? If so, we would like to welcome them into our Confirmation program!

Our program begins September 15th with orientation for you and your child at 4:00 p.m. in Seton Hall. One or both parents are asked to attend.

In 2018 we transitioned from a two-year program to a one-year program, so students will meet almost every Sunday until Monday, May 11, 2020, when the Confirmation Ceremony takes place at 7:00 p.m. at the Cathedral of St. Paul. Please see the enclosed schedule for all meeting dates. This schedule can also be found online at www.seasparish.org/confirmation.

The goal of our Confirmation program is to help students develop a relationship with Jesus Christ through prayer, retreats, and gaining a deeper understanding of the Catholic Faith. Further details of the program will be shared at orientation.

To register, please do so online at the website listed above or fill out the enclosed registration form and mail it to the parish office. Pay online at www.seasparish.org/online-giving or mail it to the address listed below.

I am looking forward to seeing you at orientation and I am excited to walk with your child on this journey towards Confirmation.

In Christ,

Mariah Mulderink Youth and Confirmation Coordinator mmulderink@seasparish.org 651-437-4254 x237



2035 Fifteenth Street West Hastings, Minnesota 55033-9294 651-437-4254 ~ 651-438-2948 (Fax) www.seasparish.org